NOTICE OF PUBLIC TESTING

The Van Zandt County Clerk’s Office will be performing a public test of the equipment that will be used for the May 28th Republican Runoff election on Friday, May 17th at 2:00 PM in the basement office of the County Clerk’s Office, located in the County Courthouse, 121 E. Dallas St., Canton.
